
 

 

29 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
On Tuesday 4 October, 18:00-18:45, we invite you to attend an online webinar for parents of 
students in years 10 and 11, called How to Support your Young Person through their GCSE and 
BTEC Courses. 
 
I will email you a Zoom link to join this webinar early next week; for now you may like to note the 
date and time on your calendar. 
  
If you have any questions prior to the evening please contact either myself 
(srolt@carringtonschool.org) or Mr Lockhart (mlockhart@carringtonschool.org ). 
  
Best wishes 
 
Mr S Rolt 
Deputy Headteacher 
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